
  SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 5 , 2012 
 3:30 P.M., UNA BOARD ROOM 
 
 
 The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3:30 p.m. on Monday, November 5, 
2012, in the UNA Board Room.  The following members were present: Dr. Larry W. Adam(be)43l002 Tw beDBrenda H. Webb, Chairperson, presided.  

 

Call Meeting to Order 
 
 Chair Webb called the meeting to order. 
 
Approval of the Agenda 
 
 Upon motion by Dr. Statom and second by Mr. Jacques, the agenda was approved 
unanimously. 
 
Approval of the Minutes of the Meeting of October 22, 2012 
 
 Dr. Adams moved approval and Ms. Townsend seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Report of the Chair 
 

Chair Webb summarized the status of the following proposals: changes to university 
committee structure; class attendance and record keeping; definition of centers and institutes; 
section 5.7 of Faculty Handbook, Grading Practices; early participation in commencement 
Chair Webb will now meet with Bret Jennings, Chair of the Food Services Committee, and 
report the findings to SGEC. 
 

Replacement



Revised Proposal from President Cale regarding University Scholarship Committee 
 
 Dr. Statom moved approval for discussion and Mr. Jacques seconded the motion.  The 
motion was approved unanimously.  Following a thorough discussion, Dr. Statom made a motion 
and Mr. Jacques seconded the motion authorizing Chair Webb and Vice Chair Larry Adams to 
present to President Cale the following recommendations on behalf of the SGEC:  (a) replace the 
chair/president of the following voting membership positions with either the vice chair or a 
designee: Chair of the Strategic Planning and Budget Study Committee, Chair of the Shared 
Governance Executive Committee, President of the Faculty Senate, and President of the Staff 
Senate; (b) add the SGA President to the voting membership; (c) add either the Vice President 
for Student Affairs or the Director of Publications to the advisory personnel; (d) under #3, 
Responsibilities of the Committee, revise “increases” to “changes;” and (e) leave the charge open 
such that any constituent may bring forth scholarship proposals (e.g., international affairs, 
residence life, etc.).  The motion was approved unanimously. 
 
Request to add International Affairs Admissions Coordinator as an ex officio position on the 
Readmissions Committee 
 


